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Dear Sir or Madam 
 
Please find attached Historic England’s response to the above consultation.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Edward Winter LLB MA MRTPI 
Historic Environment Planning Adviser 
Regions Group (London & South East)  
Historic England, Floor 4, The Atrium, Cannon Bridge House, 25 Dowgate Hill, London, EC4R 2YA 
07557 831241 
 
  
  

 

Work with us to champion heritage and improve lives. Read our Future Strategy and get involved at 
historicengland.org.uk/strategy. 
Follow us: Facebook | Twitter | Instagram Sign up to our newsletter  

 

http://historicengland.org.uk/strategy
https://www.facebook.com/HistoricEngland
https://twitter.com/HistoricEngland
https://www.instagram.com/historicengland/
http://webmail.historicenglandservices.org.uk/k/Historic-England/historic_england_preference_centre
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Historic England, 4th Floor, The Atrium, Cannon Bridge House, 25 Dowgate Hill, London EC4R 2YA 

Telephone 020 7973 3700 HistoricEngland.org.uk 

Please note that Historic England operates an access to information policy. 

Correspondence or information which you send us may therefore become publicly available. 

 
 
By email only to: DevelopmentBrief@cherwell-dc.gov.uk  
 
Our ref: PL00754382 
Your ref:  
 
Main: 020 7973 3700 
Direct: 020 7973 3659  
e-seast@historicengland.org.uk 
edward.winter@historicengland.org.uk  
 
Date: 22/09/2021

 

Dear Sir or Madam 

Local Plan Partial Review Draft Development Briefs (Site PR7b: 
Land at Stratfield Farm, Kidlington and Site PR9: Land West of 
Yarnton)  

Thank you for inviting Historic England to comment on the above document. On the 
basis of the information currently available, we do not wish to offer any comments at 
this stage. We may wish to comment on proposals later in the planning process. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

Edward Winter 
Historic Environment Planning Adviser 
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